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GracePointe Family, 
 
We need to think and plan ahead.  This past Sunday, we had 49 children and 26 
preschoolers.  Do the math.  That's 75!  We don't want to run out of space or 
volunteers.  The good news concerning space is that we have around 5,000 square 
feet of unfinished space upstairs above the preschool and kitchen area.  There is 
plenty of room to add usable space for children and students.  We need to update 
our plans, determine costs, and raise the funds.  In the meantime, you can 
designate special offerings to our "Facilities Fund" to help us get the ball 
rolling.  Thank you! 
 
Concerning volunteers, we have some of the best!  Thank you to all our amazing 
volunteers and to Becky and Angie.  Pray for our volunteers and future 
volunteers.  Have you thought about stepping up to serve?  If so, 
let Becky@gracepointebc.org or Angie@gracepointebc.org know you are 
interested.  Most of the volunteer opportunities require one Sunday a month.  We 
also have opportunities to be a substitute.  Prayerfully consider joining one of our 
teams.  You will be blessed, and you will be a blessing. 
 
Together we are reaching people for Christ and helping them grow as followers of 
Christ.  This is not a Lone Ranger effort, but rather a church-wide effort.  We don't 
do everything that needs to be done individually, we do it together as a 
team/family.  God uses our collective efforts empowered by His Spirit to advance 
His Kingdom.  Think about how you can team up and accomplish more for the 
glory of God. 
 
This Sunday we will be 
looking at Jesus' interaction 
with the Samaritan woman 
at the well in John 4:1-
30.  We will also be 
observing the Lord's 
Supper.  Pray for me as I 
continue to prepare. 
 
I Love You! 
 
Pastor Bobby 
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